Russell, Lindsey

From: Alice Allison <aallison2b@charter.net>
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 9:06 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

| hope you will continue to support a COLA for Plan 1. As inflation eats up pensions we need it more than ever. Being
the only group with out a permanent COLA isn’t fair. Please support the yearly COLA and work toward a permanent
one.

Alice Allison

913 Road 54

Pasco, WA 99301-2458

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



